
 

 

Offering practical support and friendship  

to older people in Fulham since 1966. 

 

Fulham Good Neighbour Service 

Rosaline Hall, 70 Rosaline Road 

London SW6 7QT 

Tel. 020 7385 8850 

info@fulhamgoodneighbours.org 

www.fulhamgoodneighbours.org 

                              @FulGdNeighbours 

June 2016  

President: The Mayor of Hammersmith and Fulham 

Some of our 
Reachout  
Social Club 
participants  
in May. Why 
not join us 
and make 
new friends? 
Full details 
are on the 
other page.

Our gardening service is proving very popular this year again. We are 
nevertheless always taking new referrals, so if your garden needs clear-

ing or  rooms decorating please get in touch.  

BEFORE: AFTER: 



What’s on in June 2016:  
 
Reachout Social Club  
Every Wednesday between 14:00 and 16:00 at Rosaline Hall, 70 Rosaline Road, London, SW6 
7QT 

An opportunity to meet old friends or make new ones. We play word games, do crosswords and 
have a good chat over some nice tea and cake. We are particularly keen on new people joining 
the Club, so reach out and join us here. 

Silver Club  
Tuesday 7th June 2016 between 12:00 and 15:00 

and every first Tuesday of the month thereafter, we meet at Hollywood Arms, 
45 Hollywood Road, London, SW10 9HX.  
The owners welcome us to a tasty lunch for only £5 and the Fulham and Chelsea Women’s Insti-
tute members bake fantastic cakes. There are only 25 places and attendance needs to be pre-

booked by contacting us on 020 7385 8850. 

Queen’s Birthday 
Book your diary for a special celebration of HM’s 90th Birthday at Rosaline Hall on Wednesday, 
8th June 2016 between 13:00 and 16:00. We expect performers from Brick Lane Music Hall.  

Volunteers Corner: 
 

We are looking for current volunteers who might be able to help us in the following roles: 

Office Volunteers – making phone calls, designing posters, providing admin support 
 

Newsletter Volunteer — helping us once a month to prepare and edit this newsletter 
All roles are flexible and if you are interested in any of them, please contact Chris on 020 7385 
8850 or email him at chrismikata@fulhamgoodneighbours.org  
 

Thursday, 9th June 2016—we will have a Volunteers Celebration between 17:00 and 
20:00. We would like to say thank you for all you excellent work over the last 12 months. Chris, 
the new director would love to meet you and hear your feeback and ideas for Fulham Good 
Neighbours. We also want to update you on our work and plans. The evening will be informal 
and should offer a great chance to meet with other volunteers. Free food and drinks will be pro-
vided. Please feel free to join us at any time from 17:00 onwards. It would be great if you could 

Tickets to preview of Special Exhibitions 
at the British Museum 

We occasionally receive free tickets for Sunday or 
Saturday preview visits to special exhibitions in the 
British Museum 
(normal price £15+). If 
you are over 60 and 
would like to be in-
formed as and when 
they become available 
please contact us to 
be added to the list.  

In May we were kindly invited to the 
preview of Sunken Cities: Egypt’s Lost 
Worlds.  


